



www.HungerTaskForce.org

€ GCC/IBT 434-C

August 9, 2022

Great Lakes Sport Fisherman – Milwaukee Chapter 21760 West Lochinuar Lane New Berlin, WI 53146

Dear Bob:

Please accept my sincere gratitude for Great Lakes Sport Fisherman's recent gift to Hunger Task Force of 1,741 pounds of fresh trout and salmon. This remarkable leadership ensures a responsive local safety net of healthy emergency food that helps families, seniors and children facing hunger in Milwaukee.

With this generous support, your organization has taken a leading role in keeping our community's families fed and safe. This is especially important in the summertime—when kids lose access to school meals. Hunger Task Force is in the community every day, serving diverse and distinct neighborhoods of need throughout Milwaukee County and providing dedicated and compassionate service made possible by your support. Your generosity helps ensure that every child and their family seeking help receives emergency food that is nutritious and healthy.

The Hunger Task Force Farm is in full swing, growing fresh fruits and vegetables for those in need. The Farm distributes more than a half million pounds of fresh produce each year—a nutritionally critical resource for the population we serve. As you drive through Milwaukee this summer, be on the lookout for our new Summer Meals signs, inviting all children to "Meet Up and Eat Up" at sites throughout the city. Each year, our nationally-recognized Summer Meals Program provides hundreds of thousands of nutritious meals to children at a time when childhood hunger peaks—during the summer academic break. To learn more about these programs and all the ways you can get involved, visit HungerTaskForce.org.

From children to seniors, please know that your support is helping keep our community's most vulnerable safe. Hunger Task Force promises to be at the ready to serve families with dignity, and it's all possible thanks to friends like you.

On behalf of Hunger Task Force and the people we serve, thank you once again for this outstanding community support!

incerely,

Sherrie Tussier Executive Director

Hunger Task Force, Inc. provided no goods or services to you in exchange for your contribution, and, as such, your donation is fully tax deductible as allowed by law. Hunger Task Force never sells or shares our donors' information.